Sir Humphrey Rellesten Bart. Martin's, Scotlands Lane, Haslemere.

Dear Sir Humphrey Rellesten,

I have now heard officially from Dr. Blacker that the Eugenics Society do wish to support the Annals of Eugenios to the extent of £300 per year. This effer has been made to me uncenditionally, but one of the advantages to the Seciety which I had looked for from joint publication was that they should be publically associated with the Journal. I write, therefore, to ask if you would be willing for your name to appear as member of an Editorial Committee which I am forming, and to which I am asking also Dr. Fraser Reberts to I have also invited Prefessor Ruggles be a member. Gates who suggests that he would prefer to appear as representing the International Federation of Eugenies Organisations.

As the scope and character of the Journal becomes established, I hope also th add other distinguished names to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,